
CHRISTMAS SHOW
Our Christmas show “A Festive Christmas Spectacular!” will take 
place on Sunday 1st December at the wonderful New Theatre 
and tickets will be on sale shortly.  We will let you know as soon as 
they are available.  

We are very lucky to secure this prime theatre spot in the city, 
which comes with a level of responsibility.  The theatre do set out 
high expectations of us: to produce a professional production and 
fill the theatre which will enable us to keep this slot in the future. 
We need all of your support to share this with friends and family 
and make sure we achieve this!  The show cost is £49 and this is 
due by Saturday 28th September.  Please contact Bev or Michelle 
with any questions.

HIS MAJESTY’S THEATRE – SUNDAY 8TH DECEMBER 2024
We are taking some of our students back to the West End to perform at His Majesty’s Theatre. The rehearsals for this will take place 
on a Friday evening and more information will be released soon.

The outstanding balance for this is due by Saturday 19th October. Please see Bev or Michelle with any questions.

FEES
Just a polite reminder about the importance of staying up to date with fees. Fees are payable every week, even if your child is absent.
We can no longer allow any payment free weeks, as this arrangement was becoming unsustainable for the school. 

We are striving to provide your children with the best teachers, opportunities and training.  To be able to do this we need to receive 
your fees promptly.  As always, we understand sometimes people have unexpected financial difficulty, please see Michelle if you have 
any concerns.

Payment can be made online or in cash at the sign-in desk with Caroline.

We are looking at ways to streamline the sign-in procedure, as the school grows, this is a hectic and busy time, and we want to make 
it as quick and easy as possible.

Best wishes, 

Michelle & Team xx
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